
April 16th Board Meeting 
“Athletic Director” 

 

Hot Springs High School Athletic Director Report 

April  2025 

1. Overview of Activities: 

Track and baseball seasons are in full swing and teams are doing well. 

2. Highlights: 

● Spring Sports Season:  

○ Dave Tripp was a success and heard a lot of positive feedback from coaches and 

teams.  

Huge thank you to the following: Lara Aldridge, Jim Lawson Sr., Andrew Leichtnam, Mindy Leichtnam, 

Gerald and Cindy Chouinard, Nancy Winebrenner, Brenda Haase and Justin Wright for being an 

incredible help to me and the school to put on this event.  

3. Facility Updates: none 

4. Upcoming Events: 

● All Team Award Ceremony (May- see handbook for date) 

6. Challenges: 

●  
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